Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

1099 Manila

MEMORANDUM

TO . All Concerned Division Chiefs
SUBJECT : 2016 BOC FUN RUN

DATE . 24 November 2016

This refers to our letter dated 21 November 2016 directing your good office to
designate personnel to act as marshals during the Fun Run activity to be held on 27
November 2016 at Quirino Grandstand.

Due to the untimely passing of an esteemed member of the BOC family, the fun
run activity, “Run Against Smugglers” organized by the Camboayon Sports Events
Management in cooperation with the Bureau of Customs will be moved to 11 December
2016, at 4:00am at the Quirino Grandstand, Manila.

Thank you and we look forward to your consideration and cooperation.

ATTY. GENIEQELLE P. LAGMAY
For the/Commissioner

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
Office of the Commissioner
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